
 
 
 
 
 

 
16th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are planning to take Skylark Class to Butser Ancient Farm near Petersfield on 
Wednesday 7th November.   This is an exciting venue which we hope will help to bring the 
history curriculum alive for our pupils.   We will be leaving school promptly at 9.00 a.m. and 
will be travelling by coach to and from the Ancient Farm.  We will return to school by 4.30 p.m. 
so parents will need to make arrangements to collect pupils at this later time. 
 
During the day the pupils will be taking part in some hands-on activities as part of their Anglo-
Saxon project in school.  This will include chalk carving, spinning and learning basics 
methods used by archaeologists to enable us to take part in our own dig.    The visit will 
provide direct access to crafts and technologies of the Anglo Saxon period.   
 
Pupils will need to wear old clothes and trainers as they may get dirty in some of the activities 
they will be taking part in.   They will also need a packed lunch and drinks for the day.    
 
We will need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £23.00 to cover the cost of the entry fee to 
the farm, specific activities, resources and the transport costs.    
 
Please fill in the permission slip below and return to the school office by Monday 22nd 
October. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mandy Hewes 
School Business Manager 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Name of Pupil …………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the trip to Butser Ancient Farm on Wednesday 7th 
November 
 
*I enclose a voluntary contribution of £23.00 to cover the cost of entry to the Ancient Farm, 
specific activities and resources and transport costs. 
 
I would be able to attend the trip as a parent helper  YES/NO* 
 
Signed …………………………………………………….    Date  …………………………….. 
* Please delete as appropriate 
 
Great Wishford Primary School is compliant with the General Data Protection Regulation, which 

means we seek your specific consent to use the data we are collecting within this form for the purposes 

as detailed within the Privacy Policy on the School website. We request that you sign this form to 

confirm that you are giving us your specific consent for the use of this data for the specific purposes 

outlined only. 
 
 


